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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON, DIC. 20535 

March 17, 1976 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This will acknowledge your letter of February 20, 
1976, which was received by the FBI on February 24, 1976. 

We have noted your new request concerning Warren 
Commission Document 1347, and will respond as promptly as 
possible concerning this request. My recent correspondence 
to you has explained in detail our current backlog problems 
and policy in handling Freedom of Information-Privacy.  Acts 
(FOIPA) requests. This policy, handling requests in chrono-
logical order based on date received, is to insure fair and 
impartial treatment to all requesters. 

Sincerely yours, 

Clarence M. Kelley 
Director 
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